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Susan Galeczka

From: Marc Matich

Sent:  Tuesday, August 29, 2006 2:08 PM
To: Susan Galeczka

Cc: Paul Shumejko

Subject: Summary of Brooklands Alleyways

Brooklands Alleyways

John stated that as the Public alleys stand right now they are the City's to maintain. He offered 3 options for
dealing with them in the future.

1) Create an ordinance similar to that for 5' wide concrete sidewalks indicating that the adjacent property owner,
in this case the business/Auburn Road side property owners, are respensible for their maintenance and upkeep.

2) Create an SAD to improve the alleys whether it be paving them, upgrading the gravel and chloriding, etc or
whatever.

3) Vacate the alleyways all together, however, this would limit any future oldetowne type redevelopment.
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